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July President’s Message 

By Ken Litke 

     

I am pleased to report HOA has made significant 

progress in the past month with meetings returning 

to pre-covid operating conditions.  

On May 27th we successfully held our first live Open 

Village Meeting in over a year at the Community 

Church. It felt good to be back ‘home’ for this 

meeting and we appreciate the CCTV to again open 

their doors and supporting HOA and our community. The meeting topic was “State of Loudon 

County” with key County leaders speaking as well as Lowell Russell – our State Representative 

– providing a State legislature update. For those that missed seeing live, you can still view 

online as all OVM meetings are recorded by the good people at TVB for later viewing on their 

TVB YouTube Channel.  

On June 8, we held our first live Monthly Social at the Yacht Club without any Covid 

restrictions being in place including limits on attendance – it was nice that we could finally all 

gather in one session for our meeting. In addition to a short meeting featuring upcoming social 

events, attendees were treated to music by local favorite Vocal Point and some great 

icebreaker/door prizes. If you haven’t been to a Social lately, you’re really missing a great 

chance to socialize with your friends, listen (and perhaps dance after the meeting) to some 

great music and learn about what’s coming up at your HOA.  

Speaking of what’s coming up, our next Open Village Meeting will focus on “State of Monroe 

County” and will be held Thursday, June 24th @ 4-6pm at the Kahite Community Center 
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/Kahite Portico. We’re looking forward to a great meeting with our speakers covering topics 

impacting our Kahite members so not to be missed. We will live stream and record this event 

from Kahite which will be yet another first for HOA and TVB.  

Our next Monthly Social will be July 13 at the Yacht Club where we will again have live music 

and a great program – be sure to come and socialize plus have the chance to win some great 

prizes. In addition to the Monthly Socials and this Open Village Meeting, HOA has scheduled 

other social activities for July and beyond so please watch for and read the HOA Social Invite 

email. Remember, all new events open up for sign-ups when the Social Invite emails are sent 

to HOA members – so if you see something you’d like to attend – don’t wait as events tend to 

fill up fast as events are still somewhat limited due to needing more Event Coordinator 

volunteers.  

Fortunately, we’ve had a number of new people step forward 

to volunteer, but we can still use more - the old adage is very 

true, “Many Hands Make Light Work”. If you would be willing 

to take on one of our many event ideas, or perhaps you have 

an idea for an event you’d like to run, please call or email Jim 

Barton our VP Event Planning – and he’ll answer all your 

questions and hopefully get you started on the EC Team. 

Lastly, we are now in the process of forming the HOA 2022 Nominating Committee to 

solicitate volunteers willing to serve next year for all positions. If you are interested in serving 

on the BOD or perhaps even on the Nominating Committee please email me or speak to any 

BOD member. If you want to learn more about BOD positions and their responsibilities, simply 

click on this link to view job specifications.  

 

See you soon at an HOA event! Ken Litke 

 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/home/HOA%20PUBLIC%20FILES%20%20visible%20on%20HOATV/Job%20Descriptions%20(visible%20on%20HOATV)

